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Greetings from Mountain Retreat!

Greetings and thank you for the warm welcome to
Mountain Retreat Resort. | continue to meet Owners
and enjoy speaking with you and hearing your
stories; some which go back 30 years! I'd also like
to thank our team that worked so hard this past
winter providing exceptional customer service to our
Owners.

Good News for Mountain Retreat

The Board of Directors is pleased to announce that
the fire insurance claim has been successfully
resolved. After many months and countless hours of
preparation and negotiations with the insurance
carrier, a final settlement amount was reached. The
HOA will now have sufficient funds to finish the final
additions to the clubhouse, and build a much
needed maintenance/storage facility. We will also
have funds to renovate Units 30 & 31, to correct
damage done while using these units for
storage/office facilities.

2014 Annual Meeting will be here before you
know it!

One of the items of business will be the election of
our Board of Directors. If you would like to run for
election, this is your opportunity. If you are
interested, you may download and submit the
nomination form by August 1, 2014 (submission
instructions and mailing address included on
nomination form). Please save the date for
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Saturday, September 27th. The meeting will be held
at the Sequoia Woods Golf Course. We look
forward to seeing you all and presenting the many
accomplishments from 2014.

2015 isn’t far away

In case you missed it in our spring email message,
please be advised that the reservation window for
2015 is open and reservations are coming in. If you
haven’t thought about your plans for 2015, we
encourage you sit down with the calendar and start
dreaming up your next vacation either at Mountain
Retreat or another wonderful resort.

Let Us Add to Your Celebration!

Next time you are celebrating a "special occasion”
at the resort, be sure to let us know. We'd like to
help make it even more memorable with a "special
something" for your unit to say "congratulations”
from your resort team! Check out these “Birthday &
Wedding” Origami cakes created by our very
talented Housekeeping Supervisor, Tammy O’Bar.

Summertime is upon us and the clubhouse is
buzzing with activity again, another fun-filled season
upon us. We look forward to welcoming you back
for what we hope is a great summer vacation.

(] Best Regards,
Jennifer Langdon
General Manager
Mountain Retreat
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